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DAREN News, are articles and information about the Digital Amateur Radio

"Emergency" Network of WV, which operates on 145.69 MHz.  Anyone having any

information about DAREN, or Amateur Radio in general, and would like to share

it with others, may send it to WA8LLM @ PKBGWV on 145.69 MHz, or to my E-Mail:

wa8llm@yahoo.com.  A State Wide DAREN NET is operated every Saturday from 7:00

pm to 10:00 pm, and lately, before and after those hours.  The DAREN Net

Announcement, showing the MAIN NCS, ALTERNATE NCS, NODEs accessible to both,

and the previous week's check-ins, are posted by Thursday on most of the Main

county DAREN PBBS'.  The DAREN News can also be found on the www.wc8ec.com and

www.wc8ec.org websites.

Last week I talked about some old Alinco DR-1200 transceivers that were used on

the DAREN system for several years but quit working.  Joe Thomas, N8MEV, has

been researching the Internet looking for repair ideas.  Since he has found some

solutions, he and I have repaired four of the 15 radios that were defective so

far.  We'll be working on some more of them this coming Wednesday.  With any

luck we may be able to put together some more DAREN stations.  I have three

stations that need to be put back on the air.  The ones that are down, and that

I'm responsible for, are the: Jackson County JACKWV/RPLYWV, Roane County

ROANWV/SPNCWV, and the Wetzel County WETZWV/NMARWV.  If everything goes well we

should have them all back in operation coming spring or summer.

Bill, Davidson, N8JXO, who is the webmaster for the Wood County Emergency

Communications websites of: wc8ec.org and wc8ec.com is trying to get the sites

back in good working order after the servers they were on was having trouble.

He is hoping to have the websites back up-to-date in the near future.  All of

the DAREN News and Wood County ARES Bulletins should be available again on the

two sites.  Bill is trying to phase out the wc8ec.com website, and just have the

wc8ec.org site.

Don't forget to mark your calendar for the Charleston Hamfest which will be held

on March 19th at the Charleston Civic Center.  I think the WV ARRL State

Convention this year is going to be held on July 29th and 30th.  I'm assuming it

will be held at Jackson Mills.  I'll try to get confirmation and pass it on.

There were 35 check-ins to the State Wide DAREN Net this week.  Randy Thomas,

K8KHW, needs one more check-in to make 850.
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